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Good Morning,
I recently noticed there is a movement to remove the ID requirements for
voting. I think this is a dangerous move to make and am in opposition to it.
Each citizen is entitled to one vote and the requirement of proof of identity
is a great way to protect that right.
Shalom, Racheal Cameron

a better future always begins 
in a series of
thankful nows.
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